






















































Bishop͛s Walƚham Parish CoƵncil 

      Community and Environment Committee – 22nd July 2024 

Report from Greenings Campaign Meeting  ± for consideration 
 
 
 

The Greening Bishop's Waltham campaign officially kicked off on 8th July with the 'Public 
Meeting' where the challenges that will be sent to households were decided upon. 
 
The event was well attended with 66 members of the public present. The help of the 
Administration Officer to send invitations out to our community organisations was greatly 
appreciated, as that seemed to drive a lot of the engagement which we hope to keep up over 
the whole 1 year+ of the campaign. We received over 40 completed sign up slips at the end 
of the meeting, many of them from community groups. 
 
The next step is to plan for the Launch Event which is scheduled for 5th October at the 
Jubilee Hall, and to work with the Greening Campaign on a calendar of events to take place 
throughout the community. Sustainable Bishop's Waltham's volunteers will be working on 
this.  
 
As part of the Launch Event, challenge cards are to be (hand) delivered to every household 
iQ BiVhRS¶V WalWhaP aQd Ze Qeed WR fXQd Whe SXUchaVe Rf WheVe. AV Whe GUeeQiQg CaPSaigQ 
is a new activity, it is not budgeted for specifically within in the CEC budget. That said, there 
is £300 budgeted for Environmental Issues. Whilst we will seek grant funding for both the 
challenge cards/launch event, and further activities, in the event that none can be accessed 
before the deadline, I would request that the Committee consider the use of funds from 
CEC's remaining budget. The estimated cost is £250. 
 
 
Proposal: To note the above, authorise the funding of Greening Bishop's Waltham 

challenge cards, and make any further recommendations. 
 

Councillor Latham 15.07.24 








